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CLYDE E. WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, INC.
CONSULTING CIVIL ENGINEERS

March 9, 2000

Mr. Karl C. Wetherholt, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Gahanna

200 South Hamilton Road
Gahanna, Ohio 43230

RE: Engineering Proposal
Johnstown Road Reconstruction

Dear Mr. Wetherholt:

As requested, submitted herewith is Clyde E. Williams and Associates’ revised proposal
to provide engineering services for the design and preparation of construction plans for
the reconstruction of Johnstown Road from Stygler Road to Ridenour Road.

The total cost of engineering services as outlined in the Scope of Service will be a lump
sum of $88,900. If traffic signals are warranted at the Ridenour and Stygler intersections,
the additional cost for designing and preparing plans for these two signals will be
$11,200.

We are prepared to begin design upon authorization by the city and will complete the
preparation of plans and contract documents within 11 months after authorization to
proceed.

We appreciate the opportunity to submit this proposal. Should you have any questions or
need additional information, please call me.

Sincerely,

CLYDE E. WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, INC.
Professional Engineers
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Steven P. Koch, P.E.
Vice President

SPK/ks
Enclosure

EXHIBIT A

130 E. Wilson Bridge Rd. < Suite 025 + Worthington, OH 43085 + (614) 436-9029 « FAX (614) 436-9390



